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Call for Contributions ‘News from Science’ 
 

Facilitating Research-Practice Transfer 

 

Distributing and transferring research results into practice and politics can be challenging. Likewise 

practice and politics want to be informed, but often do not have the resources to obtain the rele-

vant information. Thus, Alliance Enfance and SSECR initiated a new publication format: “News from 

Science”.  

 

This newsletter will be published several times a year. This year, we will publish results from early 

childhood researchers for the two broad topics “Health” and “Social integration” (migration and 

refugees). Research results will be presented in a comprehensible way and widely distributed in our 

practice and policy networks in Switzerland.  

 

The first two issues in 2022 will be published in autumn. The SSECR and Alliance Enface will choose 

three studies / research findings per issue.  

 

What are the next steps? 

 

The SSECR is now looking for members who would like to present their research findings in this for-

mat. We kindly ask you to submit a summary of your research finding(s).  

 

The texts should be about 2'000 characters and should give a short, easily formulated insight into 

new research results (including ongoing research) with the possibility of further reading (preferably 

open access or link to website with further information) for interested parties. It is important to 

show the practical or political relevance of the research or the questions it raises. Submitted texts 

should be written in German or French.  

 

If you are interested, you can submit your contribution here: https://www.surveytools.ch/phtg/in-

dex.php/915493?lang=en 

 

Submission deadline will be 30th June 2022.   

Acceptance notifications will be sent out end of July 2022.  

 

We remain at your disposal for any further information. 
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